
Upcoming survey work

pse.com 

Issaquah Highlands area electric equipment survey
June 8, 2024

Dear Neighbor, 

This is a courtesy letter to advise you about upcoming survey work scheduled to begin in your area within the next 
two weeks. PSE and Potelco crews will be surveying portions of the existing underground electric conduit in the 
Highlands area. This work will help gather information to inform future electric system projects. 

This work is expected to take place in sections moving from east to west along the route, subject to change. Please
see below for project details. 

Project details Who: PSE and Potelco
What: Surveying existing electric equipment
When: Work is expected to begin approximately on June 15 and last through the end of July

Work hours: Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Where: NE Park Drive, Highlands Drive NE, 10th Avenue NE

   (please see map on reverse) 

What you can expect 

• There will likely be noise from trucks and equipment
• Traffic impacts will include singe lane closures
• Traffic control flaggers and signs will guide vehicles and pedestrians safely around the work area
• There will not be any interruptions to electric service due to this work. 

We’re proud to serve in your community and aim to complete this work with as little disruption as possible. If you 

have questions regarding PSE’s work, please contact me at the information below and reference project 

#111028805. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Parker, PSE Project Manager
888.404.8773 | major.projects@pse.com
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